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March 1,2018 

Attention: Paul McDonell (Chairperson) 

To the Parks, Recreation & Culture Commission, 

I want to take a minute, to thank you for your continued support of our charitable Society 
specifically our Charitable Golf Tournament by waiving the green fees at previous tournaments. 
The money we raise for our charitable society allows us to distribute funds to over 60 different 
charities and organizations throughout the lower mainland, with over 40 right here in Burnaby, 
starting with our Nutritional Snack Program at over 30 schools along with our continued CPR 
Program for grade 10 students. Their needed access for funds received from the Burnaby 
Firefighters Charitable Society, helps keep these organizations going. 
Once again, we are asking for a grant for this year's golf tournament which is being held this 
September 19th. We would be very grateful if you were able to grant us what you have in the 
past and waive our green fees for another year. 

NOTE 

r{]L~ Item 4 of the Director's Report refers to this matter 

Miles Ritchie 
Secretary, Local 323 
Burnaby Firefighters Charitable Society 
604.812.3331 


